
 

 

 

 
Notice of Delegation – Northern Region Joint Regional Planning Panel 

 
 

2010NTH032 - Liverpool Plains Shire Council – DA 99/2010 - Demolition of existing Werris 
Creek Hospital and replacement with a new Mulitpurpose Service, North St, Werris Creek - 
Lot 1 DP 347790. 
 
Council has advised the Panel Secretariat that it wishes to accept the delegation for the 
above DA that was referred to the Joint Regional Planning Panel on 25th November 2010.  
 
The Panel Secretariat advised the Chair that the DA can be delegated back to Council as it is 
considered a straightforward application. No objections were received and the assessment 
report recommends approval. 
 
The Panel Secretariat recommended that the Chair accept the delegation of DA 99/2010 to 
Liverpool Plains Shire Council. 
 
Decision 
The Chair considered the above development application and has resolved to delegate the 
determination of DA 99/2010 to Liverpool Plains Shire Council. 
 
Endorsed by 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Garry West 
Chair, Northern Region Planning Panel 
23 December 2010  
 
 
 
 
 
 


